

North Metro Flex Academy • 2350 Helen Street • North St. Paul, MN 55109 • (612) 900-4435

11/13/20

Dear North Metro Flex Academy Families,

Due to unprecedented COVID-19 cases in Washington and Ramsey Counties, we have determined that we should change to Distance Learning next week, rather than our recent plan. Therefore, next week will look like this:

- Monday, Nov. 16: Last day Hybrid A classes in person/Hybrid B online (Check ClassTag and Google Classroom)
- Tuesday, Nov. 17: Last day Hybrid B classes in person/Hybrid A online (Check ClassTag and Google Classroom)
- Wednesday, Nov. 18: All classes distance learning (Check ClassTag and Google Classroom)
- Thursday, Nov. 19: All classes distance learning (Check ClassTag and Google Classroom)
- Friday, Nov. 20: All classes distance learning (Check ClassTag and Google Classroom)

Please let us know if you will be keeping your children home on Monday and Tuesday so that teachers may provide distance learning opportunities.

- Monday, Nov. 23 NO SCHOOL FOR ELEMENTARY STUDENTS -Planning day for ELEMENTARY TEACHERS -MIDDLE SCHOOL Distance Learning as normal
- Tuesday, Nov. 24 NO SCHOOL FOR ELEMENTARY STUDENTS -Planning day for ELEMENTARY TEACHERS -MIDDLE SCHOOL Distance Learning as normal
- Wednesday, Nov. 25 NO SCHOOL FOR ELEMENTARY STUDENTS Planning day for ELEMENTARY TEACHERS MIDDLE SCHOOL Distance Learning as normal
- Thursday and Friday, Nov. 26 & 27 Thanksgiving Holiday NO SCHOOL
- Monday, November 30: ALL STUDENTS BEGIN DISTANCE LEARNING

DISTANCE LEARNING WILL CONTINUE AT LEAST THROUGH JAN. 15, 2021. We will revisit the current COVID-19 situation and determine our ongoing learning plans at that time.

Thank you for your patience as the situation continues to change in Minnesota. Please stay safe so that we will all be back to school soon.

Sincerely,

Therese L. Privette

Principal

North Metro Flex Academy